
MONTHLY SERVICES AND CHURCH GROUP MEETINGS - FOR JULY 2018 
SUNDAY SERVICES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HOMEMAKERS 
Thursday at 8pm 

Date 5th July 12th July 19th July 26th July 9th August 

Speaker To be confirmed To be confirmed Exploring Uganda 
Cllr Rupert Turpin 

Summer Meal  

 
 

 
 

Details of any other notices or events should be given to Church Stewards to be announced at the Sunday morning service. 
 

Date Time Service and Led by Steward Reader Finance Door Stewards Flower Arranger Junior Church 

1st July 10.30am Judith German Jean Wahanchuk Jean Wahanchuk Tony Wheeler Derek Brighton and 
Noni McDowell 

Val Gibson Roger Eastwood and  
Jan Sellings 

8th July 10.30am Revd Robin Selmes 
Holy Communion 

Ian Smith Jill Brighton Angie Rastall Jan Sellings and 
David Jarrett 

Deborah Ingram  

15th July 10.30am Brian Davies Angie Rastall Fran Shepherd Hilary Wheeler Val Gibson and 
Jean Wahanchuk 

Ian Smith Tim Crouch and 
Jan Sellings 

22nd July 10.30am Revd Robin Selmes 
All Age Service 

Dorothy Odell Derek Brighton Ian Smith Angie Rastall and 
Roger Eastwood 

Pauline Conway  

29th July 10.30am Steve Laity Jean Wahanchuk Dorothy Odell Fran Shepherd Derek Brighton and 
Noni McDowell 

Hilary Wheeler Roger Eastwood and 
Val Gibson 

5th August 10.30am Revd Robin Selmes 
Holy Communion 

Angie Rastall Jill Brighton Jean Wahanchuk Jan Sellings and 
David Jarrett 

Val Gibson  

HOUSE GROUP/BIBLE STUDY 
EVERY THURSDAY AT 11AM 

AT FRAN AND JOHN’S 

Craft Club 
Every Friday between 

11am and 2pm 
All welcome 

WEDNESDAY FELLOWSHIP MEETINGS 
at 2.30pm 

11th July  Richard Vincent 
25th July  Alan Thorne 

Pauline Gilbert 
On Wednesday 12th September at 2.30 there will 

be a short service for the placing of Pauline 
Gilbert's ashes in the Garden of Remembrance.  
This will be followed by refreshments.  All are 

welcome.   Please let Fran know if you are coming. 
Forthcoming Events 
Monday 20th August at 2pm   Church Stewards Meeting 
Wednesday 12th September at 10am  Property Meeting at Church 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 We extend a warm welcome to everyone 

worshipping with us today.  If you are new to our 
church we would like to stay in contact with you, 

so please take a form from the vestibule, fill in 
your details and hand it to a Door Steward or any 

of the Stewards following the service. 

MONTHLY 
 

Church Notices for 

JULY 2018 

WELCOME 


